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       15th July 2021 

Dear Parents of Year 5 

 

Year 6 Residential Visit – October 2021 

 

We are offering the opportunity for our Year 6 pupils to attend a residential experience 

to the PGL Multi Activity Centre at Marchants Hill in Surrey. 

 

The residential visit has been provisionally booked to take place from Wednesday 20th 

October 2021 to Thursday 21stOctober 2021. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £110 per child, this will include coach travel, accommodation 

on a full board basis, activities, entertainment and insurance cover.   

 

A non-refundable deposit of £35.00 is required to secure a place by 10th August 

2021. Please note places are limited to 30 so it will be on a first come, first served 

basis. 

 

The final payment must be paid by 1st October 2021. All payments need to be made 

on the School Gateway.  

 

If you would like to learn more about the visit, please have a look at the virtual tour for 

PGL Marchants Hill Centre on the following website: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-

gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/marchants-hill 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Headteacher 
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